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Ohio Public Utilities Commission 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: Request for Extension 
Grade Crossing Project/Cedar St. 
DOT #517 487U case # 10-2787-RR-RCP 

Dear Administrator: 

Columbus and Ohio River Railroad, Incorporated requests a 120 day extension for the 
above referenced project for the following reason: 

ODOT has not set a date that roadway construction is to be completed therefore, the 
railroad is not able to start the relocation ofthe flasher/gate or the addition ofthe third 
gate/flasher. Jeff Harper, the contractor in charge ofthe roadway construction, believes 
the work on the roadway surface will not be completed until July 2012. Since the 
Railroad work involves relocating one gate/flasher mast and the addition of another, the 
changes to the roadway surface must be either in progress or complete prior to our 
construction. The Railroad has all material on hand to complete the project and is ready 
to coordinate with the other contractors. 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns relating to this request. 

Sjjwerely, 

Daniel Birrell 
Signal Supervisor 
Ohio Central Railroad Company, Incorporated 
PH: (740) 295-4122 
dbirrellfgjg wrr. com 
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The Columbus & Ohio River Rail Road Company 47849 P^wrmill Road, Coshocton, Ohio 43812 
740-622-8092 Fax 740-623-4533 


